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From: Ray Moody [rjmandasoc@yahoo.com]
Sent:  Thursday, July 20, 2006 5.01 PM

To: secretary

Subject: COT reports

To whom it may concern:

I think the CFTC should report COT data in a more timely manner NOT the elimination of it. This idea
is as stupid as the Fed no longer reporting M3.

Raymond J Moody
2740 N. Jerome St.
Kingman, AZ 86401
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